
Date: Fri, 7 Feb 2003 10:41:41 -0400 
From: "McShea, Pat" <McSheaP@CarnegieMuseums.Org> 
To: PABIODIV@webmail.upb.pitt.edu 
Subject: PABIODIV: Workshop announcement - amphibians and reptiles 
 
An "Act 48-approved" 15-hour workshop to help educators fullyutilize Pennsylvania's newest curriculum 
module, "Pennsylvania Amphibians and Reptiles," will be held at Powdermill Nature Reserve, biological 
field station of Carnegie Museum of Natural History, beginning Friday evening March 28. The 
curriculum module, which was published by the Pennsylvania Fish and Boat Commission in 2001, was 
developed by educators for educators with a grant from Pennsylvania's Wild Resource Conservation 
Fund. A $135 workshop fee covers curriculum materials, meals, and lodging at Powdermill's rustic 
cabins. For additional information please contact Theresa Gay Rohall at (724) 593-6105. 
 
*********************************************************************** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve encourages open discussion about biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is hosted by the Allegheny Institute of Natural History, University of Pittsburgh-Bradford and is 
moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership.  The opinions expressed in messages are  
those of the authors and NOT the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership. 


